Marie Dunne - Commun. Mar

From: Shannon, Colm [Colm.Shanno_

Sent: 27 September 2004 12:26
To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mar
Subject: RE: Raychel Ferguson
Sensitivity: Confidential

Marie

As a follow up to our conversation this morning, we would suggest the
following amendment to the last line:

' The Chief Medical Officer's working group was established to prepare
guidance on the prevention of hyponatraemia and not to consider the case of

any specific child or children'

Colm

----- Original Message-----
From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunn
© 3 Sent: 26 September 2004 14:45

‘ 2: Colm Shannon (E-mail)

Subject: FW: Raychel Ferguson

Importance: High
Sensitivity: Confidential

Colm - Re email below from Trevor Birney.'fér Nesbitt has now provided me
with the attached which he wants me to forward to Trevor as his response.

Tt raises serious 1ssues I think.

Your urgent advice on how to proceed would be appreciated.

Marie

————— Original Message—-----

From: Trevor Birney [mailto:tbirney_
. Sent: 14 September 2004 10:19
- To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

~uabject: RE: Raychel Ferguson

Marie,

As you know, we're still working on a programme examining the deaths of Lucy
Crawford and Raychel Ferguson.

In terms of the death of Raychel, in a meeting I had with Geoff Nesbitt last
year he spoke of his concern at the RVHSC not disseminating information

relating to the death of Adam Strain in 1996.
Can you ask Geoff when exactly did he find out about the death of Adam?
When did he first speak to the CMO about his concerns?

When did Geoff discover that another healthy child, Lucy Crawford, had died
at the Erne Hospital l4-months previous to the death of Raychel?

How many deaths did the Working Group, set up by the CMO, examine?

Best wishes,
Trevor.

023-047-109
RF - ALTNAGELVIN



b

Trevor Birney
ditor, Current Affairs
Ulster Television

| ——

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you have received it
in error, please delete it from your system, do not use or disclose the
information in any way and notify me immediately. The contents of this
message may contain personal views, which are not the views of UTV unless

specifically stated.

————— Original Message—-——-—- -

From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunne.IIIIIIIIIIIIIl
Sent: 15 June 2004 12:12

To: Trevor Birney (E-mail)

Subject: Altnagelvin statement

Hi Trevor - Statement as promised.

Regards.

Marie

<<Raychel - Insight 3 = June 04.doc>>

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual
to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of
the author and do not necessarily represent those of Altnagelvin Hospitals
Health and Social Services Trust. ey S

If you are not the intended recipient, be advidged that you have received
this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or
copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error please contact the sender.

Incoming Mail Disclaimer
Altnagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor the content of emails sent and

received via its network for the purposes of ensuring compliance with 1ts

policies and procedures.
For support ilease contact I.T. Department ; _Ext. -
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